
     

Houston, September 16, 2016     

     

EL MADROUCHI Jihad 

Sales Manager 

NEWCOM 

     

Dear Member,      

     

It is my pleasure to greet you once again and welcome you as an Elite Member of the WORLDCOB 

family. I thank you on behalf of our Confederation for the trust you have placed in us and pledge to 
continue working for you and providing benefits that foster the development of your company.      

     

It will be an honor for us to present you with this major business award, THE BIZZ 2016, recognizing 

your history and the achievements that have set you apart as a company. It is part of our mission as 

an organization to acknowledge good business practices and promote examples such as yours.   

     

We would be thrilled to serve you at our exclusive award ceremony BIZZ AMEA 2016, which will take 

place on October 5, 2016 at Mandarin Oriental, Marrakech, Morocco. There, you will receive this 
major award which guarantees will be an unforgettable experience.     

     

I would like to congratulate you once again on this well-deserved recognition, and ask that you extend 

our congratulations to the rest of your team. We invite you to make use of every benefit we offer, and 

participate in all activities organized by WORLDCOB for 2016. We remind you that our Institutional 
Department and our entire organization are here to serve you.      

     

     

Yours truly,      

     

     

     

Jesus J. Moran     

Chief Executive Officer     

WORLD CONFEDERATION OF BUSINESSES     
     

     

     

     

     

     

     

        
                

        

        


